

BOARD OF REGENTS OF THE UNIVERSITY SYSTEM OF GEORGIA

CHANCELLOR ERROLL B. DAVIS, JR. 270 WASHINGTON STREET, S.W. ATLANTA, GEORGIA 30334

PHONE #: 404.656.2202 FAX #: 404.657.6979 EMAIL: CHANCELLOR@USG.EDU

March 18, 2009

Dr. John O. Schwenn Dalton State College 650 College Drive

Dalton, Georgia 30720 - 3778

Dear President Schwerm!

The Board of Regents, at its meeting on January 13, 2009, approved Dalton State College's request to establish a Bachelor of Arts in History with an option for Secondary Education Certification (CIP# 54.010101) and a Bachelor of Arts in English with an option for Secondary Education Certification (CIP# 23.010101).

These approvals are effective immediately.

Sincerely,

Erroll B. Davis, Jr.

Chancellor

EBD:mmm

Cc: I

Dr. Susan Herbst, Chief Academic Officer/Executive Vice Chancellor

Dr. Melinda Spencer, Chief of Staff

Dr. John Hutcheson, Vice President for Academic Affairs

Dr. Patricia White, Associate Vice President for Academic Affairs

Dr. Cathie Mayes Hudson, Vice Chancellor, Research and Policy Analysis

Ms. Susan Whitman, Academic Information Systems Specialist

Dr. Marci M. Middleton, Director, Academic Program Coordination